
To Dr. Flick from Dr. Uelch. 

Baltimore, 
April 7, 1904. 

Dear Dr. Flick: 

I think that nothing v:ould expedite the work of organization 
of the now Society for the Study of Tuberculosis more than the preparati on by 
you and associates at the FhiJ?ps Institute of a d'raft of constitution and by­
laws and such other statem,mts as may be pertinent,; also a list of addi tional 
members to be invitcd to join, etc. Unless someone cornes with definite pro­
posals in these lines we shall cccomplish little at the first meeting ôf our 
committee, and no one croi do this so well as you or is more deeply inter-
exted in the success of the new orgauization ~hich you have done so much to 
bring into being wi th such bright pros1Jects of usefulness. 

Will you attend to this? • You know that the main work of committees 
usually falls on one man. 

Yours sincerely, 

William H. Vlelch. 


